
RE: Floodplain Stands - For DACF Review
From Parker, Janet <janet.parker@maine.gov>

To Baker, Sue <Sue.Baker@maine.gov>, <planningboard@townoflongisland.us>

Date 2021-02-24 08:50

Hi Steve,

Thanks for sharing the ordinance.  Everything looks good, exactly what we sent to you.  

Please send us a clerk-certified copy of the ordinance once it is adopted.

Let me know if you have any concerns.

Thanks,

Janet

Janet Parker, CFM

Maine Floodplain Management Program

Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry

17 Elkins Lane, Williams Building

93 State House Station

Augusta, Maine, 04333-0038

207-287-9981 office phone

janet.parker@maine.gov

-----Original Message-----

From: Baker, Sue <Sue.Baker@maine.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 12:16 PM

To: 'planningboard@townoflongisland.us' <planningboard@townoflongisland.us>

Cc: Parker, Janet <janet.parker@maine.gov>

Subject: RE: Floodplain Stands - For DACF Review
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Steve -

I will have Janet on my staff take a look at the draft provided and she'll get back to you. My apologies

for not getting back to you sooner.  I found this message had gone into junk mail.

Sue

~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Sue Baker, CFM

NFIP State Coordinator

Maine Floodplain Management Program

Dept. of Agriculture, Conservation & Forestry

93 SHS, 17 Elkins Lane

Augusta, ME 04333-0093

Direct Phone: 207-287-8063

Fax: 207-287-2353

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.maine.gov%2Fdacf%2Fflood%2F&amp;

data=04%7C01%7Cjanet.parker%40maine.gov%7Cd7b7c4572e614e54564808d8d81ec10b%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdea1a8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C63749

%3D%7C1000&amp;sdata=FehyRyYFDOpOFKldVVLrgTYLWTiqy7rwi1%2Bd%2FhJ7DBE%3D&amp;reserved=0

-----Original Message-----

From: planningboard@townoflongisland.us <planningboard@townoflongisland.us>

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 11:07 AM

To: Baker, Sue <Sue.Baker@maine.gov>

Subject: Floodplain Stands - For DACF Review

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sue
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My name is Steve Hart.  I chair the Planning Board for the Town of Long Island, Maine.

Attached is the proposed revision of the Floodplain Standard provisions (Article 12) of the Town's land

use ordinance, which we hope to present to voters at Town Meeting this May.  The text is unchanged from

what was presented at a public hearing Monday evening.

The proposal is a "strike and replace" approach to the article using model language provided us by DACF.

Would you please review the language its technical and legal sufficiency?

Steve Hart, Chair

Planning Board, Town of Long Island
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